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MEDIA ADVISORY
South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office 


Offers Tour of Replacement Manufactured Home for October 2015 Storm Survivors

 

WHO:             South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office (SCDRO)

WHAT:          SCDRO provides a tour of a manufactured home that will be used to replace some homes 
destroyed by the October 2015 storm.

WHEN:          Thursday, November 17, 2016

TIME:            1:00 PM to 3:00 PM

WHERE:        South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office 

632 Rosewood Drive

Columbia, S.C.

RE:                 SCDRO will answer media questions about the ongoing long term recovery process. Members of 
the media may walk through and film inside and outside the manufactured home. The long term 
recovery program is designed to assist low to moderate income households and focuses on the 
repair or replacement of homes for the state’s most vulnerable citizens.

CONTACT:  Beth Parks, 803-331-9664

Beth.Parks@scdr.sc.gov

 

-###-

Beth S. Parks
Public Information Director
South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office
(C) 803-331-9664
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